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Log No. 45988 

Orders/L-2-14-Lake Buntzen Report-rqst for extens ion-BCUC response 

 
VIA EMAIL 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com January 16, 2014 
 
 
 
Ms. Janet Fraser 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
16th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, BC   V6B 5R3 
 
Dear Ms. Fraser: 

Re: British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
Lake Buntzen 2 Generating Station Cease of Operations 

                              Extension Request 

 
On November 26, 2013, British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro) sent a letter to the British 
Columbia Utilities Commission (Commission) requesting an extension for the filing of its next Lake Buntzen 2 
(LB2) Generating Station Update Report from April 1, 2014 to September 30, 2015. 
 
The Commission grants the extension and requests BC Hydro to advise the Commission in the next report on the 
value of any additional reporting.  The recommendation should give due consideration to any possible safety 
risk(s) discovered during the internal inspection of the LB2. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Erica Hamilton 
IH/dg 
 
 


	Ms. Janet Fraser

